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Hi,

| am writing to highlight our disagreement and disappointment regarding the short time
frame in which we had to respond to the Arthurs Point renotification.

We are currently working seven days a week due to the current staff shortages so we
simply didn't have the time to sit down to write a response.

We don't believe the process was well thought out as there is no way someone can reply
with a meaningful and detailed response in such a short time. One tends to think this has
been engineered so the responses will be minimal. We don't believe this process has
been fair at all.

How can the commissioners thoroughly consider the matter when all potential
submitters/experts had very little time to respond to last minute changes.

When we consider the points above how can any experts conference on the current
timetable when no one is being given the necessary time to review all the evidence.

This is unfortunately what we have come to expect from this body.
Regards

Murray & Lyndal Devery
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